
I have grown up on the water. Spent every single summer spending quality time with family, and friends. It has provided me and 
everyone with a place to have good safe fun, enjoy the beauty Oregon has to offer, and be active. The fact that these bills on 
wakeboard boats are going to be past is outrageous and horrible. Do not shut down the water and discriminate against wakeboard 
boats. This is unjust. Boaters are the not the issue here and if you do this you are going to ruin thousands of peoples memories and 
expiernece. As well as take away there rights. Home owners and paddle boarders do not own the water. It is for everyone. 


